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The Friends of Blandford Community Hospital 
Following current government guidelines for coronavirus, we have now made the decision to cancel our AGM this year - previously advertised as 30th September 2020.  Apologies to all.

Members wishing to vote for the usual AGM business, can do so by downloading or printing out a form at our web site at friendsofblandford.org.uk   Forms must be received in the Friends office by 4pm on 30th  September 2020.
This can be by post – Friends of Blandford Hospital, Milldown Road, Blandford Forum, Dorset, DT11 7DD.  Or by email – dhc.friends.blandford@nhs.net
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING -CANCELLED
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